
 
MEMORANDUM  
 
TO: K-State Faculty, Staff, and Students  
 
FROM: Richard Linton, President  
 
DATE:  April 14, 2025 
 

RE: Annual Notification of Alcohol and Other Drug Information  
 
Kansas State University is committed to maintaining a safe and healthy campus community through 
education, information and intervention concerning alcohol and other drugs. Among other efforts, the 
university is committed to maintaining a work and academic environment that is free from illegal use 
and misuse of alcohol and drugs in accordance with all federal, state and local laws, including the 
Federal Drug-Free Schools and Communities Act and related regulations. K-State endeavors to 
educate its students, staff and faculty regarding the dangers of alcohol and illicit drugs because the 
use of alcohol and illegal drugs poses a health threat to members of the university community.  
 
Kansas State University is required by law to notify all students, faculty and staff annually of alcohol 
and other drug policies, sanctions and the risks associated with use. This notification provides the 
campus community with the following information:  
 

• Alcohol and drug programs available to students and staff. 

• Health risks associated with alcohol abuse and illicit drug use. 

• Applicable university policies and standards of conduct and disciplinary sanctions for 
students and staff regarding alcohol and drug use. 

• Federal and state legal sanctions. 

 
Keeping K-State safe depends on all university community members' cooperation, involvement, and 
support. I appreciate your reviewing the information provided below and doing your part in 
maintaining a safe and healthy campus community.  
 
The full report is available in the university's 2025 Biennial Review of AOD Policies and Programs.  

https://www.k-state.edu/report/clery/drug-free-schools/

